
Adult Leader Meeting                                         December 14, 2004 
 

1. Patrols that were represented at the Adult Leader Meeting were: Flaming Falcons, 
Penguins, and Raptors. Patrols that were not represented were: Trees, Road 
Runners, Lightning, Dragons and Pirates. Please make an attempt to have 
someone at the Adult Leader meeting, either an ASM or a parent to represent your 
Patrol so you will not miss any valuable information. 

2. 88% of Scout participation in Scouting For Food with 6600 cans collected.  76 
Scouts turned in food. Some Scouts turned in cans after deadline.. Projects have a 
deadline and rules are set. 

3. New Scout Patrols will soon be electing Patrol Leaders after the rotations. 
4. Re-charter 80 out of 94 Scouts. We retained 75% of the new Scouts. 
5. Ferrell Moultrie had a Scoutmaster Conference with 2-5 Cub Scouts from 

Garrison Mill. We will have one Patrol of 14 Scouts with 2 ASMs and one named 
Committee person or possibly 2 Patrols of 10 Scouts. 

6. Sean Steigerwald’s Eagle Court of Honor 5pm. This Sunday (12/19) in Roswell at 
the Tolbert Yllmaz School of Dance. 

7. January 3rd is the Pine Straw Kick-off. We will be selling flower baskets too. The 
Scouts will deliver the baskets on April 30th. 

8. There are 19 Scouts going on the Okefenokee trip. 
9. The District Banquet is February 4th. 
10. We still need an OA representative. 
11. Klondike Derby Campout is February 11-13th. 
12. February 18th-21st is the AT winter backpacking trip for older Scouts. Mr. 

Moultrie and Paul Nielson are in charge. 
13. January 29th is the 2nd opportunity for Junior Leader Training. 
14. March 10-13th is the Savannah Sea Kayaking trip. Alan Sinquefield and John 

McFarland in charge. 2-tier trip. 
15. March 18th-20th Georgia AT backpacking trip. 2-tier trip. 
16. All leaders should be trained. New Leaders Essential, Youth Protection and Troop 

Committee on February 5th. Boy Scout Leader Training on 2/17 & 2/24. 
Woodbadge incredible training opportunity. 

17. We need program for the older Scouts to keep them interested. 
18. We need one person to serve on the Camping Committee for the District Level. 
19. We discussed the Adult Goals and whether we were meeting them. 


